From:

Sent: Saturday, 11 December 2021 10:19 AM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: APPLICATION DA2020/1756
Categories: DA2020/1756

| am extremely disappointed that a pathetic design for development of 351 Robertson Road NEWPORT has been
passed without proper consideration of the NEWPORT MASTER PLAN and the wishes of the local community.
Here again we see our Council planners supporting greed over the wishes of the community to shape our

environment.
Why can’t we do it right for a change? WE SHAPE OUR BUILDINGS AND SPACES AND OUR BUILDINGS AND SPACES

SHAPE US.!

Wayne Howard



